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The 29th Session of the UPR Working Group
Statement of the Sudan

Review of France
Mr. President 

The delegation of the Sudan welcomes the distinguished delegation of France participating to this 29th Session of the UPR working group and would like to thank them for the comprehensive presentation of the National report.  

My delegation is concerned at the increasing number of racist and xenophobic violations and the increasing crimes against migrants, especially those involving difference in color or belief.

My delegation would like to present to France the following recommendations: 
1. To promote equality and non-discrimination and to preserve the cultural rights of all groups with emphasis on religious symbols.

2. To adopt measures to eliminate all forms of discrimination, xenophobia and religious intolerance.

3. To double its efforts to eliminate the gender wage gap
4. To ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the 
     Rights of Migrant Workers and their Families
Thank you Mr. President   
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